SALVATION ARMY COATS FOR KIDS

Registration:

Registration for coat appointments begins September 25, 2023. This event will
take place by appointment only.

Appointments will be scheduled for two appointment slots every 15 minutes to
abide by social distancing.

Gloves are provided and required when looking through the coats. Masks are
optional.

To make an appointment, please call (414) 464-2940. If no one answers your
call, please press 0 to access the general mailbox and leave your name, number,
and a brief message. A staff member will return your call as soon as possible.

Distribution

Coats will be distributed by appointment only. Those with an appointment can
schedule to pick up their coats:

October 2, 2023 - October 27, 2023

« Monday - Friday from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
November 2, 2023 - November 17, 2023

« Thursday and Friday from 9 a.m. - 3 p.m.

To make an appointment, please call (414) 464-2940. Please note that the above
guidelines will be in effect.

There will be a Saturday distribution on November 4, 2023 from 9 a.m. - 12 p.m.
Registration and an appointment is still required for this distribution day.




